
GEORGE BUSH 

January 18, 2001 

Dear Bob, 

I may see you in Washington before you get this letter, 
but I wanted to let you know that I got your January 11 
note and have written to George McGovern to thank 
him for his book. I'm glad he will be staying on at 
FAO. 

Hastily, but with warmest regards, 

The Honorable Bob Dole / 
Suite410 
901 Fifteenth Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

P. o. Box 79798 • HOUSTON, TEXAS 77279-9798 
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